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Brandy Butler

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2018 6:07 PM
To: 'evelynn.vu@ringcentral.com'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 12755)

The document mentioned above (E-filing ID 12755) has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and 
found to be ineligible for e-filing.   
 
For future reference, please note that the Change of Company Information on Regulated Utility form (located 
on the Commission's website under Clerk’s Office at the following 
link:  http://www.floridapsc.com/ClerkOffice states: 
 

... The form must be printed and changes made by a company representative only, then 
signed, dated, and mailed to the Commission at the address shown or faxed to (850) 717-
0114 or emailed to clerk@psc.state.fl.us  

 
Your notification of address change has been forwarded to Nonnye Grant for further handling.  If you have any 
questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 
 

 

 




